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November 5, 2020 

 
 

Dear Patrons of the Boise Warm Springs Water District: 

 

The Boise Warm Springs Water District (BWSWD) will hold its annual meeting on Wednesday, 

November 11, 2020 at 7:00 pm.    

 

Due to the COVID Pandemic, we will be holding the annual BWSWD meeting this year virtually on 

Google Meet.  The meeting invite information will be available on the BWSWD website 

(www.bwswd.com) and will provide instructions on how to join the November 11, 2020 annual meeting. 
 

The district will also hold a public hearing for the purpose of considering and fixing the final budget for 

fiscal year 2020-2021 at 6:00 pm on November 11, 2021.  This meeting will also be virtual with Google 

Meet and the link for the public hearing meeting will be available on the BWSWD website.                  

 

The agenda for the annual meeting is as follows: 

1. Yearly Highlights 

2. Pump Data 

3. Budget Report 

4. Home System Maintenance 

5. Mainline Replacement Project – UPDATE 

6. Open discussion about the BWSWD operations. We would like to hear from you. 

 

As a reminder, invoicing for the 2020-2021 service year will be mailed to patrons in early December 2020.  

Please take time to review your invoice to ensure the assigned orifice size for your system is correct and/or 

domestic use charge is correct.  All heating and domestic accounts are due upon receipt, however, fees can 

be paid in six (6) equal monthly payments upon approval by the district.  All accounts must be paid in full 

by June 30, 2021.  Metered accounts are billed monthly and due upon receipt.  Property owners are 

responsible for payment of all charges billed by the district.  Property owners are also responsible for 

notifying the district of billing address changes. 

 

If you have questions regarding your bill, please contact Del Eytchison, District Manager, at  

(208)342-3162.  As always, Del is available to assist you with any BWSWD service issue. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Pete Miranda, Chairman 

Boise Warm Springs Water District 

http://www.bwswd.com/
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